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I am a Mother of 3 sons, and 3 step children all elementary school aged kids. I will 

NOT SUPPORT SB 1583!  

How are we parents supposed to feel safe about sending our children to school, " a 

safe environment" when they can come home and say " today I found a book and it 

has naked people for pictures, and mom what's anal penatration?".  

If that doesn't make your head exploded with anger, that this is a book YOUNG 

CHILDREN can and have access to, you should not even be in any way have the 

right to make it where Schools and parents don't have a say in what OUR 

CHILDREN can pick up at SCHOOL!! 

If you want to allow it at a book store, I don't care. I can control what my child sees at 

a book store. But at a School, that I pay taxes to, help give funds to and volunteer in 

my children's classroom, have no say in what it cannot have in its own library is 

wrong.  

That subject should not even be an option for SCHOOLS! THAT IS A PRIVATE 

MATTER YOU HAVE AT YOUR OWN HOME!! 

Stop grooming our children, stop pushing them to change themselves, stop trying to 

make everyone believe that they HAVE to be ok with all this nonsense. This world is 

sick! And I hope GOD has mercy on all who want this bill.  


